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Dear Parents,
ANZAC Day Service — Monday 25 April 2022

Calvary Students from all year levels are invited to represent Calvary Christian College at our local Anzac Day
service. This invitation extends to all Calvary students from Prep to Year 12.

Students will meet staff at 7.15am on Monday 25 April 2022 at Logan East Community Neighbourhood
Centre (corner of Cinderella Drive and Vanessa Boulevard, Springwood).

The march is scheduled to begin around 7.45am, starting from the Community Centre along Cinderella Drive
to the Memorial service, commencing at approximately 8.15am at the ANZAC Memorial, in Springwood Park
Cinderella Drive. Staff members will meet students at the Community Centre and march with them. Students
are to wear their formal school uniform and hat. They may wear any medals that your family own to show
their family involvement in protecting and serving our great nation. Our Junior School Captains will be laying
a wreath on behalf of the College.

Parents may collect their child at the end of the service from the Memorial site in Springwood Park, which
we estimate may end around 9.00am.

Please note that it is not mandatory for families and students attending the march and service to take part,
but all are most welcome to support fellow students and remember our ANZACs at this special event. In
order for us to gain an awareness of student numbers attending, please complete the form below and return
to your teacher.

Yours sincerely

Kim Winton
Head of Campus — Springwood

ANZAC Day Service
(Please return slip to your teacher by Friday 1 April 2022)

My child from class will be attending the Anzac Day
march on Monday 25 April 2022.

| agree to make sure my son/daughter is at the Logan East Community Neighbourhood Centre by 7.15am in
formal school uniform, including hat.

Name:

Signed:

Fearlesslyy{ Y¢ Learners
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